
 

Lorraine Hale Music Instruction 
 

lhmihsd@embarqmail.com                                www.lhmionline.com  
 

 
Dear Students and Parents, 
 
A couple of policy reminders – please: for reasons of health (social distancing),security, and property 
damage, only students accompanied by a responsible adult may be in the waiting room for a 
substantial length of time (more than about 10 minutes). Also, due to recurring insect problems 
(cracker and snack crumbs, etc., particularly around the desk area), there may be NO food of any 
kind in the waiting room.  Water bottles are fine, especially for voice students.  Siblings are 
welcome if they engage in quiet activities, no running, and no climbing on furniture.  Of course, 
parents are responsible for siblings so that the student and instructor can remain focused on the 
lesson. 
 
Thank you all for your cooperation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lorraine Hale  
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